
TO:  MAYOR AND COUNCIL 

THRU:  ANN FARRIS, INTERIM CITY MANAGER 

FROM:  JONATHAN OKRAY, COUNCIL MEMBER AT-LARGE 

SUBJECT: CONCEALED AND OPEN CARRY PROHIBITION  

DATE:  5/25/2016 

 

Honorable Mayor and City Council: 

 I am requesting that the subject of concealed and open carry prohibition at 

all council meetings, boards and commission meetings, be an item of discussion 

during a future workshop.  Council prohibited citizens of this state, residents of this 

municipality from lawfully carrying or open carrying at council meetings, boards 

and commission meetings by a January 5, 2016 consensus of council.   

   

Thank you, 

Jonathan L. Okray 
Councilmember At-Large 


